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Review of Obesity 
 
The Committee is still to meet with officers dealing with catering for LA premises 
which was originally planned for 6th August and then 26th August.   
 
The Committee is reconsidering its scope and project plan which is likely to affect the 
original completion date in October 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


